
The 2017 ICWL NOVICE CHAMPIONSHIP TOURNAMENT (FIRST YEAR ONLY) is 
upcoming on SUNDAY, February 19 @ METHACTON HIGH SCHOOL - 1001 Kriebel 

Mill Rd. Eagleville, PA 19403 

They are only allowing a maximum of 400 Wrestlers, so please sign-up as soon as 
possible. 

 

 

You can get started by clicking the “2017 ICWL Novice Championship” link found on the OWA Home 

Page or the Tournaments page. 

 

http://www.intercountywrestlingleague.org/page/show/1402365-icwl-novice-championships


 

After clicking the “2017 ICWL Novice Championship” link, you will be redirected to the ICWL Novice 

Championship screen.  At the bottom of the page will be the “Individual Pay” option to sign-up your 

first-year wrestler for this tournament. 

 

After clicking the “Individual Pay” button, you will be directed to a screen where you either have to 

create or use an existing SportsEngine account to sign-up.  If you have a previous account, type in your 

Email Address or User Name and your Password and click “Login” to begin signing-up. 

If you don’t already have an account --- probably the majority of Novice Parents – click “Sign Up” and fill 

out the required information to create an account and password. 



 

 

 

Once you login, the majority of new wrestlers and their parents will select “Registering a New ICWL 

Novice” 

After entering your Wrestler’s “First Name” and “Last Name” click “Continue” and follow the prompts.  

The system will ask for your wrestler’s “Date of Birth”, “Team”, “Weight”, “Accomplishments”, etc.  You 

will need to fill-in all of the pertinent information and pay the $30.00 dollar entry fee at the end of the 

process. 

Once you are registered, you will receive a receipt and confirmation email from the ICWL.   

 

**** However you are not completely registered until your 

wrestler attends a weigh-in for the event! *** 

 



 

One of the easier places to get your Novice Wrestler weighed in for the Championships is to attend the 

Haverford Novice tournament on February 12, 2017 at Haverford High School.  The link for this 

tournament is located on the OWA website’s “Tournaments” page. 

http://www.owrestling.org/Tournaments.html


 

Here is the sign-up form for the “Haverford Novice” tournament and it clearly states on the form that 

there will be weigh-in’s for the ICWL Novice Championship at their event on February 12th. 

http://www.pywrestling.com/haverford-novice-feb-12.html


 

If your novice wrestler is unable to attend the Haverford Novice tournament, don’t worry as there will 

be other satellite weigh-in times on Thursday February 16th and 17th.  The locations and times are listed 

above and they can also be found on the ICWL website. 

 

*** If you have any questions on the process to sign-up for 

the ICWL Novice Tournament, please see an OWA Coach at 

practice *** 

http://www.intercountywrestlingleague.org/page/show/1615636-2017-weigh-in-locations

